Public Relations Report for September 21, 2014
All issues relating to PR has been handled by Kevin Wagner with no committee being formed.  
Publicity for “Get Your Ghoul On!” Halloween Dance Party:

1) Posters were made available and issued to Chorus members as of Monday, September 8, 2014.
2) The event poster and concert information was added to the Chorus website on August 30, 2014.  The ticketing information was also added so that tickets may be purchased online via PayPal.
3) An event for the concert was created on our Facebook page as of August 30, 2014 and an invitation was sent to all our Facebook friends on the same date.

4) An e-blast to all members on our listserv as sent on September 2, 2014. 

5) The concert information was posted to the following event calendars as of September 2, 2014:

· WGAL Online Events Calendar

· WHTM Online Events Calendar

· WHP-21 Online Events Calendar

· WITF – RSVPA Online Events Calendar 

· PennLive – Patriot-News Online Calendar 

· Cumberlink – Online Sentinel Events Calendar

· Eventful – Online database of events

· Events in PA – Online database of events

· American Towns – Online database of concerts

· WINK 104 – Online Events Calendar

· River 97.3 – Online Events Calendar

· LGBT Coalition Center Calendar

· Central Voice Online Calendar

· Craigslist – Event Center
· Eventmap.us 
6) NOTE – After notification on September 5, 2014 that the date of the above event had been changed to November 1, an additional 3 ½ hours was spent on September 6, 2014 changing all of the information on posters, electronic media and the public websites.  All information should now be correct. 

Chorus Website, Facebook and E-mail Accounts:
1) The Voices United photographs were uploaded to our Chorus website and Facebook page as of August 28, 2014.

2) The “Diversity Ground Round” event at Penn State Hershey Medical Center was posted to our website and Facebook page as of September 3, 2014.

3) We have added 17 new friends to our Facebook page over the last month.  Birthday greetings from the HGMC continue to go out to individuals via our Facebook page.

Respectfully submitted by Kevin Wagner, HMC PR Committee Chair, September 13, 2014.
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